Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on April 18, 2013 and the meeting was called to order at 9:03 a.m.  The members present were Terry Brown, Mike Garthaus, Mike Steffa, Chuck McGuire, Jerry Martoglio, and Jackie Kraft.  The minutes of the last board meeting were approved as printed without corrections.  

The ISU students presented their final report to the Board.  They gave an overview of the projects they completed.  The main highlights were the new web page and pamphlet.  

The BOD officers gave brief reports with no formal action needed.   

The next general meeting was set for May 30th at 6:30 p.m. at Davis Lodge, Lake Bloomington.  

The next Board of Directors meeting was set for May 30th at 9 a.m. at the Wried2Fish office.    


The meeting was adjourned.  


Mike Garthaus

